Four Teams, One Football Family 2014 Program Record 26-6-2 (Youth & HS) 2014 Central Lakeshore Conference Champions 2015 Pre-Season Rankings – 3<sup>RD</sup> in State for Division 6

Dear Supporter of Warrior Football,

Please help us kick off the 2015 Ozaukee Warrior Football Season by supporting the Ozaukee Warrior youth and high school football programs! The Warrior Gridiron Club is sponsoring our Fifth Annual Golf & Shoot at Hon-E-Kor Golf Club and Wild Wings Sportsman's Club on August 8, 2015.

The Golf & Shoot event raises money for Ozaukee youth and high school football programs through sponsorships, Golf & Shoot activities, and our dinner auction. Proceeds from this year's event will go toward technology investments, upgrading our weight room, and practice equipment for both youth & high school. Your sponsorship will also help our Gridiron Club continue funding programs like imPACTconcussion safety and management, HUDL game film analysis, strength & conditioning programs, and more! We are committed to running a program which is safe, strong, and competitive.

We need your help for our Golf & Shoot event to be successful. Please consider sponsoring our event as a Quarterback or Linebacker Sponsor. We are also seeking item donations for the silent and live auctions. Cash donations may be made payable to the Warrior Gridiron Club and sent to the address below, attention Golf and Shoot committee. Please see the enclosed brochure and auction donation form for details.

As a Sponsor of our program your company will receive extensive exposure in the community. A public thank you will be included in the Golf & Shoot outing program as well as signage at our event. We will also note your organization as a sponsor in our home game programs for varsity and youth and on our website at <a href="https://www.ozaukeefootball.com">www.ozaukeefootball.com</a>. Additionally, your organization will receive a banner ad on our website which draws several thousand views per month, so you can be assured you will receive great exposure and recognition!

Warrior Gridiron Club representatives are available to answer any questions. Please contact Jim Lippe at 414-530-2205 or e-mail us at <a href="mailto:warriorgridironclub@gmail.com">warriorgridironclub@gmail.com</a>. If you care to make an auction donation, we will be happy to make pick up arrangements.

We would like to thank you in advance for your time and consideration of our event. It is only with your support and generosity that the Warrior Gridiron Club can make this Fifth Annual Golf & Shoot a success. We look forward to sharing this annual event with you as well as another outstanding football season.

Sincerely,

Jim Lippe

Head Coach Ozaukee Football

Kevin Klas

Director Fredonia Youth Football